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Transition Visits and Keeping Our School Community Safe 
 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
We have several children who will be attending transition visits to other schools over the next few weeks. 
If your child has a visit to another school please could you administer a lateral flow test (testing kits available 
to parents at most pharmacies) and report the results via the NHS app, sending us a copy of the results before 
your child returns to school. 
 
 
Whilst I appreciate this is another task for you to complete, it is important that we keep our whole school 
community as safe as possible and prevent any school closures at this point in the school year. 
 
Thank you for support. 
Best wishes, 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


